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Friday 1st March 2024 
 
Dear Hereford Parents/Carers, 

HEREFORD VISIT to ASTON HALL and COTSWOLD WILDLIFE PARK 

As part of our History topic, ‘The Great Fire of London’ I would like to take all of Hereford Class children to visit Aston 
Hall in Birmingham on Thursday 21st March 2023 and as part of our Science topic, ‘Animals including Humans,’ I would 
like to also take them to Cotswold Wildlife Park on Monday 10th June 2024. 

We will be leaving school at 8.30am on for Aston Hall and Cotswold Wildlife Park at 8.45am so please ensure children are 
in school at the following times: 

Thursday 21st March 2024 at 8.15am 
Monday 10th June 2024 at 8.30am 

I will send a reminder out closer to the time for our June trip.  

We will be back at school for the end of the day for both of these trips. There will be a cost of £33.45 for both the trips as 
the FOA have very kindly donated £250.00 towards our trips to keep the costs down where possible. This money has been 
used to pay a chunk of the cost for the coach to Aston Hall. The cost was originally £400.00 and we are very grateful for 
this donation. Thank you FOA. 

Aston Hall CWP  

A Great Fire of London workshop £8.40 
Coach £5.80 
Total: £14.20 

Entry £8 
Animal Workshop £2 
Coach £9.25 
Total: £19.25 

 
Children will need a packed lunch for the day. Please no yoghurts or fizzy drinks. 

For Cotswold Wildlife Park, the children can bring £1 cash to buy an ice cream if they wish.  

Please ensure that children are in school uniform as normal and are in school by the above times so that we can leave on 
time. 

Please complete the permission slip on the reverse and return it at your earliest convenience.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs S Hamilton 
Hereford Class Teacher 
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HEREFORD CLASS VISIT TO  
ASTON HALL on Thursday 21st March 2024 

COTSWOLD WILDLIFE PARK on Monday 10th June 2024 
 

I give permission for my child:__________________________________________________________  

to attend the trip to  
Aston Hall, Birmingham         YES / NO 
Cotswold Wildlife Park         YES / NO 

I give permission for my child to travel by coach:    YES / NO 
I agree to offer a contribution of £33.45(paid via SchoolMoney)     
towards the entries, workshops and coaches:      YES / NO  
              
  

Signed: _________________________________________Date: _______________________________ 

 


